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Travel 
 Caryl Allen from CAA Travel was the guest presenter at 
the November Chapter Event.  Caryl discussed travel 
opportunities and answered questions about travel in 
general.  Patience and preparedness when travelling was 
a theme.  Leaving a day early in case flights are delayed 
or even cancelled while an additional cost may give you 
peace of mind. 
 
ICE (International Currency Exchange) is a foreign 
currency provider. CAA Members enjoy premium rates 
and there are no fees for online reservations sent to the 8th 
Street office. It does take 7-10 days for the currency to get 
to the CAA Office. Debit is used for payment. 
 
Also discussed were items such as E-Sim Cards, Phone Plans, 
downloading City Maps at Home… 
 
Thanks to Freda & Judy; and seventy members enjoyed the 
Smile cookies too.   
 


